September 16th, 1927,

Clyde Furst,

Secretary, The Carnegie Foundation
For the Advancement of Teaching,
522 Fifth Avenue,

New York Citye.

My dear

Let me acknowledge receipt
of your letter of September 14th,

's shall be very glad indeed
to moet Mr. Bentley when he arrives here and I
think we are in a position to help him in his
investigation.

Principal.




